
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 26/05/2025 4:51:37 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

26/05/2025

MR Rene Schneider
U7 / 1 - 3 Fay ST
North Curl Curl NSW 2099

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

This application is not within the area's character! The traffic problem is already crazy and it is
often standstill. To have a fast-food outlet there, is completely stupid and not adequate to the
area. I am often in this area, 4x/week and can not support this application. The area is already
overcrowded and there is a Macca in Brookvale!




